Sports Council Meeting 13/12/2016

Present – Year 6 – Ellie H, Holly O, Ian, Ciara Year 5 – Sunny, Bertie, Edgar, Sophie, Rachel W

Term 1 and 2 have started well with intra sports cross country, football and athletics. Ciara and lan have offered to write a report about the KS2 football and netball intra sports.

Mrs Brew announced to the children that we applied for the Oxfordshire Sports Awards for Sporting Primary School of the Year. Every school in Oxfordshire can apply for this and we have been shortlisted down to the last three. There will be a presentation evening in January for staff to announce the winners. Bertie, Sunny and Sophie will announce this to the children in achievement assembly Thursday afternoon.

We talked about how we can look after the equipment in school and Edgar has offered to look after the KS1 shed and monitor how the play leaders are putting things away and looking after the equipment.

The children were pleased with the clubs that are running after school and are going to produce some posters to advertise these and encourage more children to try new sports.

The children suggested that they have sports council badges so everyone knows who is on the sports council – Mrs Pollard is going to order some.

We talked about more ideas for intra sports and it was suggested the sports council could help to organise intra hockey and intra golf. Mrs Brew will help the children to investigate this further and for how many children this can take place for.